
  

    
   

 
  

J Schaaf 

Omaha, NE 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

CEO to worker pay ratio would enable us to direct our investments according to our values. 
Making CEO-worker pay ratio public would allow us to choose companies that invest in the 
USA by paying good wages that allow workers to consume goods and services. 
Any company, organization or person that objects to SEC's plan is ashamed, embarrassed or 
afraid of losing investors. Jeanne Schaaf,Omaha, Nebraska 

Sincerely, 

J Schaaf 


